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ANTHONY W. ROMANO & VERNON C. KELLEY 

MEMORIAL GRANTS
February 21, 2020
Dear Executive Director:

Please be aware of the Anthony W. Romano and Vernon C. Kelley Grants, providing awards from $500 to $1500 annually to high school seniors or adults receiving assistance from a New Hampshire Housing Authority who are entering post-secondary education.  Please copy it and circulate it to possible candidates.  The sponsoring Housing Authority must assemble the application by receiving the high school transcript, letters of recommendation and then send the original of the completed application form with attachments along with four copies of everything to the Committee, postmarked by April 24, 2020.  
The accompanying application form contains instructions, rules and the scoring criteria and is intended to be fully sufficient for application.  The committee will also consider applications for a one-year renewal.  Applications are available for printing on-line at www.nhhac.org by selecting the Grant Program.
Grant awards will be made based on information in the application by the Committee of the New Hampshire Housing Authorities Corporation and will be announced in June 2020.  The award check will be made out jointly to the recipient and the financial aid office of a college.  Eligible expenses are tuition, room, board, books and approved laboratory or activity fees.  Grant funds must be used within one year of the award.
REQUIRED FROM THE HIGH SCHOOL are the most recent transcript of grades up to the date of application (deadline is postmarked by April 24, 2020), a grade point average, class standing and one letter of recommendation from a teacher or official.  These are to be forwarded to the applicant’s housing authority for further processing.
THE HOUSING AUTHORITY must certify the applicant’s status as having received housing assistance for 12 months prior to the application deadline, must write its own letter of recommendation, must assemble the complete application including the community letter of recommendation and mail the original to the Committee.  Only original complete applications, postmarked by the deadline, will be considered by the Committee.
Questions regarding the Grant Application can be directed to Tony Teixeira, Executive Director, Exeter Housing Authority at (603) 778-8110 ext 2.
Thank you for your assistance in making this award available to deserving recipients.

Very truly yours,

Grant Committee
New Hampshire Housing Authorities Corporation
Attachments
